
TO: The Bennington Community
FR: Andrew Schlatter, Vice President for Facilities Management and Planning

In follow up to our previous message, I am writing to inform our community that Buildings and
Grounds will be activating the central steam heat plant on Monday, October 3. Weather
forecasts for the coming weeks have been shifting in the direction of colder temperatures, and
in response we have decided to ramp up our heat system sooner rather than later. Please bear
with us for the next few days, as we prepare our buildings and infrastructure for the heating
season.

As a reminder, please keep doors and windows closed during the heating season in order to
conserve resources, and reach out to B&G if you experience any issues with radiators, radiator
control knobs, or other components of the radiant heat system in your space. Our goal is to
utilize resources as efficiently as possible while keeping our community comfortable, and we
welcome your help in this effort.

http://buildingsandgrounds@bennington.edu/

